Sent: 10 January 2020 14:43

To: ClIr. Sylvester Bourke MCC
Subject: RE: Development plan review.
A Chara,

I wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County
Development Plan review.

Mise le meas,

Planning, Development and Environment.

----- Original Message-----

From: Clir. Sylvester Bourke MCC
Sent: 1@ January 2020 13:45

To: Planning - Plan Review
Subject: Development plan review.

Dear planner,

I wish to make the following submission in a private capacity:

I believe the County development plan should be encouraging alternative farm enterprises,
whether that are big or small. The agricultural sector is facing huge challenges to its’
viability between Brexit, climate change and CAP reform. My own recent experience of
looking for permission for an alternative farm enterprise failed due to hostile planning
policies. I feel very disillusioned with the County development plan for not being
supportive of farmers who are trying to improve their viability.

Kind regards, Sylvester Bourke.

Sent from my iPad





